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Your BSNA Board Members [Volunteers]: Kyle Mangano (President, Facebook), Eugenia Henderson (Secretary & City 

Liaison), Laura Richardson (Treas.), Paula Quinn (Architecture/Landscaping), Paul Manzi (City Meeting Representative)  

 
Social and Games on the Green 

 
 This Sunday, June 6th, 4-7 pm, all 

residents and owners are invited to 
gather on the 

green for an 

early celebration 
of the arrival of 

summertime. 
Bring a snack to 

share and BYOB. 

Gather with your neighbors and a game 
or two of bocci and corn hole! 
 

 

Lawton Farm Alley Owners 
 

We now have a list of shallow-root, 
city-approved plants and/or shrubs 
that may be planted in the Lawton 

Farm back alley drainage 
easement.     

Please be aware that the 
easement / planting area 
does not go all the way 

up to fences of Southside 
Boulevard owners whose properties 
abut this area.  Also, remember that you 
will need to water, weed, and maintain 
the vegetation you plant there.  

Included in the approved list are:   
• Ilex “Edward Stevens” 
• Ilex “Nelly Stevens” 
• East Palatka 

• Amelanchier Arborea “Service berry” 
• Sambucus viegra “American 

Elderberry” 
• Loquat 
• Azaleas  

  
 

 
Help with Lawton Alley plantings  

 
  Neighbors Chad and Stacy (2678) of 
Forever Gardens can 
help those who want 

to plant some of the 
suggested shrubs with 

the planning and 
purchasing.  They 
know plants and can 

help create proportion and balance as this 
area is developed.   

 

Thinking of making Changes to 
your property? 
   To find the BSNA application for 

making changes to the exterior of your 
house, your shed or garage, or to make 
changes to landscaping, go to the 

association website, forms: 
http://www.broadstreetbeaufort.com/forms.html 

    
Next BSNA Board Meeting 

 
  All owners are welcome to 
attend regular board 

meetings.  The next one is 
scheduled for Monday, June 

7th at 5:30 on the green. 

 
BSNA Board Members 

 
Just a reminder.  Your Broad Street Board 

members are all volunteers who also 
have regular jobs, 
family, church and 

community 
commitments, as well 

as hobbies and pets.  
We are happy to serve 
to help keep the neighborhood a place 

where we all want to live.  Your ideas as 
well as your time and energy to help 

implement the ideas would be welcome. 

http://www.broadstreetbeaufort.com/forms.html

